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In January 2017 I updated the RVP discussion list serve and made sure that all 

active RVP’s were on the list.  I used the RVP list to communicate issues pertinent 

to the RVP’s and invited all the RVP’s to use this list as a means to ask questions 

or share concerns that they might have.  I also communicated that any RVP’s that 

have questions could call me or email any time. 

The issue that was of most concern to a number of RVP’s was getting updated 

judges information for their regions in a timely fashion.  Show chairs need this 

information as soon possible after the judges are approved at the fall board to 

invite judges to for their shows.  Going forward I would like the AIS website to be 

updated with this information prior to New Years. 

The balance of my report will be submitted after the RVP meeting at the National 

Convention in Des Moines. 

 

Respectfully submitted. 

 

Howie Dash 

RVP Counselor 


